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24th October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer (1RP) 

1RP – Movie Treat – Friday 8th November 2024 

In the run up to the Summer Fayre we set a Parent/Class challenge to run a stall and raise the most 

money at the Summer Fayre.  Class 1RP (last year's RHM) were the winners! 

As a reward for this, the whole class are invited to come and watch the movie 'IF', straight after 

school on Friday 8th November, in the Great Hall.  We anticipate that the movie will finish at 5.15 pm. 

The children will be offered a packet of sweets and a packet of crisps to eat along with a drink! 

If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the slip below before Wednesday 

6th November 2024.  Thank you. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

On behalf of the 1RP Team 
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1RP – Movie Treat – Friday 8th November 2024 

(Please return this slip before Wednesday 6th November 2024 – thank you.) 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:  1RP    

  

I give permission for my child to: 

attend the Movie Treat □       eat Sweets □       eat Crisps □       have a drink □ 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name:        Signature:      

 


